Hello Representatives,
This bill would mandate vaccinations upon any child who wishes to attend school in Oregon; public,
private, charter, virtual. Vaccines carry risks, as stated in the informational leaflet created by the

manufacturer for each immunization. Therefore, if there is a risk, there must be a choice. Mandatory
vaccinations are not constitutional and violate citizens’ rights—both the parents’ and children's!

Please OPPOSE HB 3063.
Thank you for working on behalf of the residents of Oregon.

Sincerely,
Laura Mitar



